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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From: Bill Leonard, CCC representative 
 
Subject:    Removing lists of terms from the Medium of Performance (6.15) instructions) 
 
CCC thanks the Music Working Group for this proposal.  CCC’s response is informed by the 
representative of the Canadian Association of Music Libraries (CAML) who is also a member of the 
Music Working Group.  If not for the discussion presented in 6JSC/MusicWG/Discussion/2, CCC would 
support changes 1 and 2 as well as the move of the current lists to the Tools tab as suggested in this 
proposal.  CCC is in accord with the comments in the LC and ALA responses, which suggest the changes 
in 6JSC/MusicWG/14 should wait until resolution of the larger issues in 6JSC/MusicWG/Discussion/2. 


